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Newsletter for April, 2024 

…  
Our last meeting, Pres. Alex Preciado, 2nd Vice Rich O’Brien, Tres. Dan 

Palermo, Exec. Committee member Chuck Gullo, and Chaplin Fr. Paolo were 

present. Also present Joe Valenti and Larry Shanahan. Marshall Larry Gallegos 

excused. 1st Vice Stan Martinez absent. 

 

Bills were read and then handed over the Executive Committee for their review 

and approval. Treasurer Dan Palermo read the financial status of the council. 

Disbursements were $486.38. B of A account balance as of 3/31/2024 was 

$10,611.78. Merrill Lynch acccount balance as of 3/31/2024 was $690,12.89.  

The  total account balances at the end of 3/31/2024 were $700,724.67. 

 

The council approved to send $50 as requested by the Chair of the Golf 

Tournament to help with the prizes.  

As of this date no essays received but it is still early in the contest. 

 

A motion was made to purchase a new computer for the council since the 

current one is outdated and very very slow. The council approved the proposal  

with no objections.  

Informed the council regarding sending delegates to the Grand Council Session 

in June. Can only send 3 delegates in good standing with the council. It is being 

held at Bally’s Resort and Casino in South Lake Tahoe.  

 

Note: The council would like to wish every mother, grandmother, step-mother , 

and godmother a very Happy Mother’s Day!! 
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Our next meeting,  will be May 21, 2024. Doors open at 11am and the meeting 

starts at 11:30am.  
Say a little prayer… for everyone especially those who are ill. 

 

 


